
Holiday Basket Raffle 
Seeking Basket Donations

The Friends of the Southwick Public Library are seeking contributions of gift 
baskets that will be displayed in the library from November 7 through December 
9. Raffle tickets will be available at the library during this time. 
 
Individuals, groups, clubs and businesses are invited to contribute a gift basket.  
This is a great way to highlight your business and demonstrate community 
support.  

We appreciate your support.
 
Finished baskets may be dropped off at the library Nov. 2-5. Baskets will be on 
display in the library from November 7 through December 9. The drawing will be 
held the morning of December 10.

Proceeds from this raffle provide funding for programs and resources that are not 
in the library’s general budget. 

The Basket Maker's packet is attached to this flyer. It is also available at the 
library and the town clerks lobby at the Southwick Town Hall and can be 
downloaded at https://www.southwickma.org/southwick-public-
library/news/friends-basket-raffle-information   The packet includes additional 
details, a form for listing the contents of the basket, and a tax receipt.

Thank you for helping provide programs and resources for our library!

Friends of the 
Southwick Public Library
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